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Hurrah for 
the Chorus

(cont from P. 2)
:: r’c t'„ ci .c: us 'is 
doing, During the 
past few weeks I,have 
heard such songs as 
GIVE ME YOUR TIRED’ 
YOUR POOR, THE HAPPY 
WANDERER, . Pnd AULT 
LANG SYNE And they 
were truly tremendous 
performances,

Don Ferguson, the 
instructor, should be 
highly commended for 
work and effort he 
has put into makfng 
this chorus what it 
is todayf I hope the 
whole school and the 
local citizens will 
so'on be given an op
portunity H  to ■ . heart 
what this choral grotp 
can do, MF

Seniors Plnn 
Gruduot io t i

(cont, from P.l) 
vocation during the 
graduation exercises, 
and Reverend Harrison 
Weaver, of the For- 
tine Community Churchy 
will give the Bene
diction.

Usherretf'e for Bac
calaureate and Gf*ad—

Shay and Joanne
Clarke, Program girls- 
will be Patsy Lamey 
and Janice Osier,

Speaking .
Class to 
Give  Plays

■.cont, from P , 3') 
berg; is now practic
ing three one-act 
plays - Margaret
Stephenson will port
ray the part of an 
elderly, proud spins
ter. Loretta Quilling 
acts as Julie, a 
young niece of Aunt, 
Laurs'sj and Ginny 
Lathan portrays the 
old lady's competent 
nurse. The title of 
the play is "The 
Book", written by Bea- 
tric LaForce,

The ■ "Tell-Tale 
Heart", by Pauline 
Phelps, has the fol
lowing characters: 
Fred Pitman is port
raying William Val- 
demar. a good lookirg 
young man; Larry War
ren plays the part of 
Justen Glanvel, a 
stern and dignified 
man. The part of 
James Landor, a good- 
natured fellow, is ! 
acted by Ed McCully, ‘ 
Dan Ness portrays the
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the slow acting man 
of great physical 
strength. Bill Jo
sephs, Dan and Ed. are 
the two policemen in
vestigation a crime.

The •third one-act 
play is entitled "The 
Lunat i c s" by W ,R , 
WalkeSj ■Captain Geo- 
rge Fielding is play
ed by Cody Stark; 
Clara Manners, or She, 
is protrayed by Mich
ele Frost.
. Mr. Swanberg is 

planning to give the 
two plays, "The Lun
atics", and "The Tell- 
Tale Heart", on Sen
ior class night, May 
15, Since "The Book" 
is of a solemn nature, 
Mr. Swanberg suggest
ed having it perform
ed at aPTA, meeting. 
However, it is not 
absolutely definite 
as to when they will 
be presented.
Anderson
Enlists
(Charles An^>>«3*>, 

•an 18 year -ole t 
school senior cg.H ... 
was sworn into the U.S. 
MarmCTSorps Monday 
evening-,-' April 17. 
Charles ' left Eureka 
for Butte where he 
took his physical 
examination and- a 
test on general know
ledge, Sunday, 'April 
16.- After he was 
sworn in by some of
ficial of the marines; 
he returned to Eureka, 
arriving Tuesday' af
termoon.

Charles is to leave 
for San Diego. Cali
fornia; June 15, or 
before, where he will 
be -in boot—  camp f r 
16 weeks. Then after 
a 26 day leave. he 
will go -to Memphis,


